Church Family

After prayerful consideration, the Elders have decided to not have services at the church
building this Sunday, March 29th.

Please note the following:

1. If you need communion supplies please come by church Saturday between 10:00 to 10:30. Drive
around by back door by kitchen, or you contact an Elder or Deacon.

2. If you are looking for a small group to attend Sunday morning for worship please respond to
this email or Text Dana, Joe or Brad. If you are willing to host a small group at your home, please
contact Dana.

3. Thank you to the Coker's, Duncan's, Garrison's, Talley's, and Williams (both) for contacting members
this week by phone or text.

4. Please also let Dana know if you have a prayer request.

5. Contribution - If you would like to make a contribution for this Sunday you have the following
options.
1. If you are picking up your communion supplies on Saturday you may leave it at the church building
at that time.
2. If you attend small group on Sunday you may give to small group host.
3. By mail at to PO Box 388, Henrietta, TX 76365.
4. You may contact an Elder, Deacon or Dana to make arrangements.

We look forward to being together soon. Please stay well and let us know if you need anything.
God is in Control,

The Elders



